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CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2020-21/No. 14 Date-15.06.2021
To: All Parents (Class 1- Satellite, Class 1 to Class 8 Santej — Academic Year 2021-22)

From: The Principal

Subject: Transition details

Dear Parents,
We are very excited to welcome back our students after the summer break on 17th June 2021.

The first two weeks and three days (for Class 1) and first three days (for Class 2 to 8) will be the transition
period for the students. The transition period presents an opportunity for all the students to meet their
Homeroom teacher, subject teachers, and their peers so that they can come together and create
meaningful relationships. These relationships facilitate in creating a classroom climate where each
student feels safe, secure, and supported, which further enables them to completely engage themselves
in the teaching-learning process throughout the year.

During the transition days, students participate in activities like creating classroom agreements which
builds student responsibility towards self, one another and their learning. Subjects like Self-Enrichment,
Interest Centers and Enrichment Clusters help students to look inwards and engage with their emotions,
thoughts and creative interests.

The transition dates for classes are given below:
e (Class 1: 17th June to 3rd July 2021
® (Class 2 to Class 8: 17th June to 19th June 2021

The timings during transition days are as mentioned below.
® 8:45am to 12:45 pm (for Class 1 to Class 6) and
e 8:30 am to 1:00 pm (for Class 7 and Class 8).

(The above mentioned time includes Homeroom time and timings for sync video sessions.)

Once the students adapt to the transition environment we will gradually move to a regular timetable. This
timetable will be shared separately at a later date.

The sync video sessions of a few subjects for Class 1 to Class 6 will be conducted in two smaller groups for
the entire academic year (Group 1 and Group 2). Please find enclosed the Transition Timetable along with
the group details of your child.

We look forward to a unique and exciting learning journey ahead.

Best regards,

/KJAMML_
Mrs. Sutapa Mishra

Principal
Redbricks School



